
This Safety Alert is to inform you about Strukton’s policy concerning the outbreak of the 

new Corona virus. We are taking various measures at our offices, work locations, 

projects and (maintenance) contracts to avoid contamination. In doing so, Strukton 

follows the guidelines and rules of the national health organisations, governments and 

safety regions in our home countries. In the Netherlands, we are following the guidelines 

prescribed by the RIVM (www.rivm.nl/coronavirus). We are continuously monitoring the 

developments as to the Corona virus. We evaluate our policy on a daily basis and 

update the policy accordingly. 

OUR APPEAL
We urge our employees, suppliers, subcontractors and other parties we are working 

with, to at least take the national guidelines and rules into account. This concerns both 

the hygiene measures and measures as to staying at home, meetings and keeping 

distance from people. This goes for all persons working on behalf of or together with 

Strukton, including deliveries. This policy also applies to third parties you may be 

working with. 

We will inform you about policy changes. 

Please consult your contact within Strukton if you have any questions regarding the 

measures mentioned in this Safety Alert. 

HYGIENE MEASURES
1. Do you have symptoms of a cold, coughing, a sore throat or fever? Stay at home 

2. Don’t shake hands

3. Wash your hands regularly

4. Cough and sneeze in the inside of your elbow 

5. Keep a safe working distance of at least 1.5 metres between each other

6. Use paper tissues and immediately dispose of them after use

7. Pay attention when buying, washing, separating, heating and cooling food

8. Clean specific areas more regularly such as tools, driver’s desks, door handles, light 

switches, keyboard and mouse

Pay attention to and care for each other. Ask colleagues showing symptoms of a cold to 

go home and / or stay at home. We strongly advise you to follow these preventive 

measures at home as well. It is only through collective action that we can provide for the 

best possible protection of your and our employees, and the groups in society who need 

special protection against the virus. 

We ask for your understanding and count on your cooperation! 

Management and employees of Strukton

SAFETY ALERT

CORONA VIRUS

MARCH 19th, 2020

https://www.rivm.nl/coronavirus)

